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Dear parent 

Reward Trips – reminder 

 

If your child is attending the reward trip to Alton Towers, Harry Potter or The Venue please note the 

following details: 

 

Alton Towers 

Friday 13 July 

Coaches leave the main school car park at 8am prompt, returning at 8pm. Children will need packed 

lunch/dinner and spending money if they wish. They will be responsible for their own money. It is non 

school uniform, but please dress for the weather. Students are representing school, so clothing and 

behaviour needs to be appropriate. 

 

Harry Potter 

Friday 13 July 

Coaches leave the main school car park at 7am prompt, returning at 8pm. Children will need packed 

lunch/dinner and spending money if they wish. They will be responsible for their own money. It is non 

school uniform, but please dress for the weather. Students are representing school, so clothing and 

behaviour needs to be appropriate. 

 

The Venue 

Friday 13 July – year 7-10 

Students come to school for normal start time. They will then walk to the Venue, take part in sporting 

activities, have lunch then bowling in the afternoon. To be collected by parents from the Venue at 

3pm. It is non school uniform, but please dress for the weather/activities. Students are representing 

school, so clothing and behaviour needs to be appropriate. 

 

Thursday 12 July – year 4-6 

Students come to school for normal start time. They will then be taken via minibus to the Venue, take 

part in sporting activities, have lunch then bowling in the afternoon. To be collected by parents from 

the Venue at 3pm, unless you have booked a seat on the school minibus coming back to school. It is 

non school uniform, but please dress for the weather/activities. Students are representing school, so 

clothing and behaviour needs to be appropriate. 

 

I am sure everyone will have a great time. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

S Lovecy 
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